
GET Committee

From: Seth Brink <sethasherl@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 11:10 AM
To: GET Committee
Subject: Support Marc Takamori as Director of Transportation (GET-i (10))

Aloha,

I support Marc Takamori as the Director of Transportation. As a member of the 2012-2014 University of Hawaii
DLEMBA cohort, I have witnessed Marc’s work ethic and dedication to Maui County first hand.

Mahalo,

Seth A. Brink


